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EDUCATION/COMMUNITY/POLICY COMMITTEE REPORT – 9/19/13 

 
 

The ECP Committee met this month on Monday, September 9th.  At the meeting the committee 

received updates regarding the progress of securing advertising. There has been increasing 

interest in outside banners.  Non-profit organizations have expressed interest in purchasing 

internal posters. Because only 20% of the walls inside the buildings can have wall hangings, there 

is limited opportunity for this type of advertising. The committee recommended that non-profit 

organizations as well as for profit businesses be able to purchase  internal posters.  

 

The ESL Program Handbook was presented to the committee.  Outlined in the handbook is the 

ESL curriculum and guidelines regarding the ESL program.  

     

The next ECP Committee meeting will be Monday, October 14th at 6:30 p.m.   


